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Request to Present to the RDEK Board of Directors May 13, 2022

NWP Coal Canada would like to present to the RDEK Board of Directors at the May 13, 2022 Board Meeting. If that
doesn’t fit, we would be OK presenting on June 10.

Topic: Update on the NWP Crown Mountain Coking Coal Project

Executive Summary: (Tentative) NWP has submitted completed an environmental assessment for the Crown Mountain
Coking Coal Project. In April we submitted it to IAAC and BC EAOQ for prescreening. NWP will provide a status update on
the screening process and what are the next steps.

Presenter: Dave Baines — though if timing works, I'll try to have another representative from NWP join me.

Board Ask: None — the presentation is for information purposes only. No request is being made of the Board or

Committee.

Dave

Dave Baines, M.Sc. (He, Him, His)
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